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3rd February 2018 

 
Dear Member 
 
A message from the “Coppa d`Italia President”, Louis Piana: 
  
Buongiorno miei cari amici italici, Dear Brexiteers, Aborigines, Locals and the Rest of the Worlders: 
  
La comunità italica del SMTC ha deciso di riunirsi al Dracula per una cena in onore della Coppa d’Italia 
giovedì 15 febbraio 2018 alle ore 20:00.  
  
The SMTC community will gather at Dracs on Thursday, February 15th at 8 o’clock (8 p.m. CET), 7 
p.m. (Greenwich time GMT+1).  We have organised a succulent dinner, including excellent wines and 
water for a fixed price of CHF.110.- local money, approximately equal to EUR95.- (real money) or 
£83.- (Brexit currency). Please pay at the entrance to Dracs. 
  
The Menu: 
 Market salad Dracula style 
*** 
Braised beef cheeks with smooth mousseline / sour apples / crispy potatoes 
*** 
Crème brûlée 
  
You are very welcome to join with your husband/wife, girl/boyfriend, mistress/lover or best beloved. 
RSVP to the following e-mail address to facilitate the organization:  luigi.piana@wanadoo.fr 
  
There will be a strict control at the Dracs door.  Yyou will be only allowed to celebrate with “style, 
grace & dignity” if you comply with at least one of the following conditions: 
- you are a descendant of Dante 
- you speak Dante’s language (or try to) 
- you have lived in Dante’s country even for a short period 
- you have been robbed by a southern Italian  
- you behave like a Neapolitan 
- you aspire to La Dolce Vita 
- you are Cresta friends 
  
grazie, 
Louis Piana, 
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